
 

 

Police National Headquarters  

180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.  
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1 October 2019      

Our Reference: IR-01-19-24085 

 

Mark Hanna 

fyi-request-11118-6475b2e6@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Mr Hanna 

 

I am writing in response to your email of 2 September 2019 regarding the anticipated 
release of the Tactical Options Research (TOR) Report. Your request has been considered 
pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 and specifically you requested:  

“1. When the annual TOR report covering 2018 is currently anticipated to be 
published. 

2. The reasons why the publication of this report has been delayed from August 
2019.” 

The anticipated release date for the 2018 TOR report is October 2019. Delays to the 
release of the report are due to the internal review process. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Acting Superintendent Andrew Sissons 
National Manager: Response and Operations 
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